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13th February 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 2020 
 

Our annual World Book Day celebration is just around the corner - Thursday 5th March.  

We want to use the opportunity to share some favourite stories, create some infamous characters and create some new 

stories to share, and we hope you’ll come and join us!  

 

Children in years 1-6 are welcome to come into school dressed as their favourite character or, if you’re feeling creative, 

dress up as a word.  

Early Years children are invited to come dressed in bright colours linked to their class text of ‘Mixed’ by Aree Chung. 

 

We will be hosting a book swap across the day, so every child will go home with a book of their choice as well as a WBD 

voucher to be spent at participating stores. If your child has a book they’d like to bring in to swap, that would be wonderful! 

 

We’d like to invite a parent or family member to join their child in class and enjoy some book-related crafts, writing and 

reading activities at the following times: 

 

TIME Classes 

1.10pm - 2pm 

Front pedestrian gates will be opened at 1.05pm. Go 
directly to your child’s class door for 1.10pm 

KS1  

Miss Campbell, Miss Solomon / Miss Gregory, 

Mrs, Laden & Miss Lovatt’s Classes 

2pm - 3pm 

Front pedestrian gates will be open.  
Go directly to your child’s cloakroom door for 2pm. 

KS2: Miss Connors, Mrs Harker, Mr Exton, Mrs He, 

Mrs Ward & Mrs Robinson, Mrs Warner, Mrs Knox 

Miss Igoe’s classes 

2.30pm - 3.00pm 

Front pedestrian gates will be open.  
Go directly to your child’s cloakroom door for 2.30pm.  

Reception: Miss Norlund 

11am & 2.45pm 

Front pedestrian gates will be open.  
Go directly to the Nursery door at either time. 

Nursery  

 

We look forward to sharing this special day with you and all of our super-readers! If you are unable to attend, please don’t worry! We will 

make sure that your child takes part in all of the activities on offer with school staff. 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Edmenson 

Head Teacher 

http://www.hemlingtonhallacademy.co.uk/

